
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 5/8/2014 3:58:56 PM
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Carmel update

Terrie

A PG&E team met this past Tuesday (May 6) with the Carmel City Council. There was a pre­
meeting with the Mayor, Vice Mayor, Police Chief, City Administrator and City Attorney, 
followed by the City Council public meeting.

Dennis Lee of SED attended the meeting and noted that the CPUC is continuing its 
investigation.

At the Council meeting, the Exponent engineering firm presented the results of their review of 
the incident and fielded comments and questions. The meeting focused on public safety, 
including response time and emergency response protocols that could be improved. A variety 
of concerns were raised by the community participants and Council.

We have committed to develop a Supplemental Report to the Exponent review that includes 
more detailed interviews with local stakeholders and other technical information. The City has 
also requested and PG&E has agreed to reimburse the City for road repair. A document 
formalizing the agreement between the City and PG&E is being developed and we will provide 
that to you when it’s done.

In the meantime, we are not resuming gas distribution tapping work in Carmel.

This will be an ongoing process and we’ll keep you informed of major developments.

Thanks
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Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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